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Work is continuing on the Spring Newsletter, slowly but steadily. The core articles, from
Will Kempan, Mark Essenberg, Roland Pokarny and me are in the second draft stage.
The themes include, economic theory, impact of inflation rates, investment advice, and
HR practices.

We've had some lively story development discussions, and there is great potential for
more stories for future editions. The publication objective is for the end of March.

Further submissions by Board Members, of either editorial or news content is most
welcome.
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